
 
 

 
U8 (2017) Skill Building Session - A Fun & Focused Soccer Experience for our Players!  

We’re excited to invite all registered U8 House League players to a special event designed just for 
your young athletes - the U8 Skill Building Session! This is a high-energy, skill-focused session 
created to give players more time on the ball, build confidence, and have fun with their fellow 
players in a supportive environment. 

 

Skill Building Session Information: 

        Date: Sunday, June 8th 

         Time: 1:30 PM - 2:30 PM (arrive between 1:00 PM and 1:15 PM) 
      Location: Pine Glen Soccer Centre - Grass Fields (Field #2 for boys, Field #3 for girls) 
        Cost: Included with your player’s U8 registration – no extra fee! 
 

This is one of two sessions included with your registration. The next session will be July 20th. Save 
the date to ensure you can attend both! 
 

Why Join the Skill Building Session? 

This fantastic experience gives players the chance to learn directly from OSC’s Technical Staff and 
develop key soccer skills for this age group. 

Whether your full team is attending or just a few players, every child will be grouped thoughtfully 
and supported by both a dedicated Technical and a Volunteer coach throughout the entire session. 

We know that the transition from U7 to U8 is a big adjustment, so we want to give all of the players 
the chance to build on what they have learned so far and give them the best foot forward to grow 
this season!  

After this first session, the players will have the opportunity to put all of their new skills into play in 
the regular weekly games! Coaches will also be in attendance, and will be sent home with tactics, 
skills, and training sessions to put into practice with the team throughout the rest of the summer!  
 

What to Expect: 

• Fast-paced skill stations with fun challenges 

• Led by our experienced OSC Technical Coaches 

• A fun 5v5 game to wrap it all up 

 



 
 

 
 
What do I wear/Bring?: 

• A soccer ball 

• Water 

• Shin-pads are mandatory - players without shin pads will not be permitted to participate for 
safety reasons 

• Wear your uniform and cleats/running shoes 

• Positivity and excitement! 

 

Please note that RSVPs are required. 
 
How to Confirm Attendance? 

Please indicate your attendance through your Power Up App (just like you do for weekly games).  
 
This helps us plan the field layout and coaching support to give your player the best experience 
possible. 
 
Please RSVP in the PowerUp app by Thursday, June 5th! 
 

Let’s make It a Day to Remember! 

This special session is all about growth, fun, and connection - giving your player a chance to play, 
learn, and shine on the field. We can't wait to see them there, enjoying every moment! 

If you have any questions, please reach out to info@oakvillesoccer.ca.  

We can’t wait to see you on the field! 
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